REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

CITY GOVERNMENT OF MAKATI

LIGA NG MGA BARANGAY

20™ Floor, Makati City Hall Building J. P. Rizal Street, Barangay Poblacion, Makati City
8899-9040] 8870-1120|8870-1121
ligamakati@gmail.com

MEMORANDUM 2023-083

FOR: ALL PUNONG BARANGAYS

FROM: Councilor MARIBEL FRIAS-VITALES
President, Liga ng mga Barangay

DATE: July 19, 2023

SUBJECT: PRE-REGISTRATION ACTIVITY FOR THE PASSPORT ON WHEELS 2023

Please find attached letter from Ms Maria Concepcion M. Yabut, Head, International Relations

Department, City of Makati regarding the PRE-REGISTRATION ACTIVITY FOR THE PASSPORT
ON WHEELS 2023.

Interested residents who wish to apply for or renew their passports must sign-up and reserve
their slots at the QR Code in the attached letter. The Department of Foreign Affairs - Office of
Consular Activities will entertain 500 applicants on a FIRST-COME, FIRST-SERVED BASIS.

In this regard, all Punong Barangays are hereby requested to disseminate this information
within your respective area of jurisdiction.

For your information and guidance.

MARIBEL FRIAS-VITALES
President

Liga ng mga Barangay

J.P. RIZAL STREET, BARANGAY POBLACION, MAKATI CITY 1210
www.makati.gov.ph
ﬁwww.facebook.com/mymakativerified
waw.instagram.com/mymakati
Trunk Email: makati@makati.gov.ph
Trunkline: +632 8870-1000




REPUBLIKA NG PILIPINAS
LUNGSOD NG MAKATI

INTERNATIONAL RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

DATE : 19 JULY 2023
FOR : HON. MARIBEL F. VITALES
Liga ng mga Barangay

SUBJECT :ANNOUNCEMENT ON THE PRE-REGISTRATION
ACTIVITY FOR THE PASSPORT ON WHEELS 2023

The International Relations Department, in partnership with the Department of Foreign Affairs,
will be conducting the Passport on Wheels in our city. This aims to avail the services of the DFA
to our Makatizens and promote ecasc in applying for and renewing their passports.

In relation to the above-mentioned, we would like to encourage all interested Makatizens on their
respective barangays who wish to apply for or renew their passports to sign-up and reserve their
slots at the QR Code attached below:
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Please take note that the DFA - Office of Consular Affairs is accepting the first 500 applicants for
the activity. Therefore, the registration is on a FIRST-COME, FIRST-SERVED BASIS.

Ms. Khiana Hernandez (8870-1192) and Ms. Rose Tenepere will coordinate on my behalf if you

have any questions or concerns. You may also contact them through this email,
betr.irdmakati @gmail.com.

We anticipate your positive response regarding this matter.

Thank you.
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MARIA CONCEPCION M. YABUT
Head
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